
                              
  
March 20, 2009 
 
Dear Lower Manhattan Community Member, 
 
At the direction of the New York City Department of Buildings all outside work on the building's 
scaffolding has stopped to address a lack of details on drawings. However, work inside the 
building continues. Bovis along with the Department of Buildings are remedying the situation and 

we expect full outside work to begin on Monday.  
  
 


